
 

TO: Mayor Shane Blaser  

FROM: Derek Budsberg 

SUBJECT: Monthly Supervisory Report 

Month of: October 2023 

 

Report:  

 Collections 

 Televised-5010 ft. 

 Sewer calls-4 

 Main line cleaned- 3920ft 

 Lift stations cleaned-2 

 The collections crew had to spend many hours servicing the TV equipment.   They 

assisted plant staff in cleaning the septage receiving station along with cleaning up the 

drying bed. 

 

Operations/Maintenance 

 Overall, plant treatment was excellent, and all parameters were well under the permitted 

limits.   

 At the end of the month another final clarifier was put on line to help with the high flows 

from the heavy rains. 

 Staff worked with a sludge hauler to clean the septage receiving station. 

 UV disinfection season ended. October 1st.  Staff removed the lights and cleaned and 

prepped them for use next year. 

 Staff continued replacing exterior lights with new, energy efficient lights 

 The new pumps were installed at the Westside lift station. 

 

Plant administration. 

 Administration attended the yearly WWOA conference. 

 Continued work with Donohue for the Westside interceptor project. 

 Samples were sent out for Mercury testing to comply with the mercury variance  


